Oct 1, 2014

Dear Mid Maine Global Forum Members

The Margaret Chase Smith Library is pleased to announce the topic of the 2014 Leeke-Shaw Lecture on International Affairs.   On Tuesday, October 28th, Professor George Markowsky will speak on cybersecurity.  The talk will survey the precursors of cyberwarfare, its current state, and some scenarios for how it might develop in the future. Markowsky will discuss how cyberwarfare relates to cybercrime, hacktivism, and terrorism. He will also identify the most active parties in the cyberwar space and what their strategies are. 
Dr. Markowsky is a professor of Computer Science and Associate Director of the School of Computing and Information Science at the University of Maine.  His current research interest is homeland security.  He is director of UMaine’s Homeland Security Lab and in 2013 directed the Northeast Collegiate Cyber Defense competition.  


The event will begin at 11:30 with lunch followed by the lecture at noon.  The Library will have water and light snacks available for guests.  If you would like to order a sandwich from Kel-Mat, please fill out the enclosed order form and return it with payment of $10 made out to the Margaret Chase Smith Library by October 21st.  You are also welcome to bring your own lunch.


Seating is limited, so please RSVP by returning the enclosed form or emailing lking@mcslibrary.org if you plan to attend.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the library. We hope you will be able to join us as Professor Markowsky shares his insights on a new major force in international affairs.








Sincerely,









David L. Richards









David L. Richards









Director

